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29th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Botswana
17 January 2018
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank Botswana for its national report and for the good cooperation with civil society organizations during the UPR process and commends it for the progress made in implementing the recommendations it accepted during its last UPR in 2013. However, there still remains work to be done. The rights of Indigenous Peoples, in particular, should be promoted and indigenous children’s equal access to education should be strengthened.
Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) Firstly, Finland recommends that Botswana take all appropriate measures to ensure children’s equal access to quality education, including, when possible, education in their own language.
2) Second, Finland recommends Botswana to initiate awareness-raising activities to the general public on the human rights of LGBTI persons in order to prevent stigma and discrimination and to support civil society actors in their similar efforts.
Finland also notes the ongoing efforts of Botswana to establish a national human rights institution and stresses the importance of ensuring compliance with the Paris Principles.
Thank you.
